
Environment
Prize 2023
Cash prizes of up to £7000. 



What is the Hassans' Environment Prize? 

Hassans formed a Gibraltar purpose trust known as the Hassans
Environmental Trust in 2019 to mark the firm's  80th anniversary. 

The Trust bought £80,000 of Gibraltar Savings Bank Debentures and we
are delighted to now be in a position to allocate the accrued interest
from this investment to award up to two prizes to be used on
environmental initiatives relating to Gibraltar.



The Prize is open to individuals, companies, charities or educational
organisations based in Gibraltar who present a pitch for an environmental
project that they will implement locally. We will award the Prize to fund
innovative solutions, ideas and initiatives which contribute to at least one
of the following in Gibraltar: 

What is the submission criteria?

Climate change mitigation
Sustainable use and protection of water and marine resources
Transition to a circular economy, waste prevention and recycling
Pollution prevention and control
Biodiversity conservation and nature resource conservation
including protection of healthy ecosystems

. 



How do I/we apply?
To be shortlisted for the opportunity to present your initiative, you must
submit a pitch document marked for the attention of
catherine.knock@hassans.gi. Your pitch must not exceed 1000 words
and must explain how the prize money would contribute to your
proposed initiative

What is the deadline and what are the
next stages if successful?
Submissions must be made by Friday 30th June 2023. We will then be
shortlisting up to five initiatives to move to the presentation stage. If
successful you will be invited to present your initiative to our Trustees
on Thursday 6th July. The presentation must not be longer than 15
minutes. The winning initiatives will be announced the following day.



Anything else we need to know?

The prize must be used to fund the winning initiative and updates on
the progress of the initiative must be provided on request. All
shortlisted initiatives must agree to being showcased on social media
and other local media channels. We will also request updates on the
initiative's progress.




